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August 28, 1984
EF2-72778

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiss.on
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood

Reference: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Coatings Inside Containment

In accordance w.th our telephone conversation of June 28,
1984, Detroit Edison committed to provide NRR with an
assessment report of the Fermi 2 primary containment
coatings. Thils report was to address the gualifications,
quantities and types of coatings used within the containment
and the potential safety implications of any unqualified
coatings. We have completed this assessment, with the
assistance of a consultant and a recognized coating expert,
and are herewlth transmitting for your information, the
report titled "Evaluation of Containment Coatinaes", Report

ay TV 19 ; "
No. DECO=-12-2191".

Based on this extremely conservative assessment, Edison
concludes that the coatings currently applied within the
primary containment are adequate and appropriate and will
not adversely affect the safe operation of the plant. To
reflect the information provided in the report, to remove
ambigulity, and to document as-built coating applications and
qualifications, the applicable specifications and appro-

i

priate FSAR sections (i.e., Sections 3.8, 6.2 and Appendixes
A and E) will be revised with an upcoming amendment.
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Keener Earle
at (313) 586-4211.

Mr. P. M. Byron*
Mr. M. D. Lynch*
Mr. F. Witt*
USNRC, Document Con
Washington, D.C.




